
October 01,  2015

Prof. ying sun
17 Jianyang Street, Lvyuan District, Changchun, Jilin, China
No. 5 building, 501
Zip code 130062; Cellphone +8613596461351

Reference: 47th Lunar and Planetary Science Conference, March 20-25, 2016 at The
Woodlands Waterway Marriott Hotel in Houston, Texas.

Dear Prof. ying sun:

Thank you for your interest  in participating in the upcoming 2016 Lunar and Planetary
Science Conference in Houston, Texas. As you know, this meeting is the premier meeting of
lunar and planetary scientis ts  from around the world,  with representat ion from over 30
countries.  Our attendance is  approximately 1800 planetary scientists ,  including
approximately 500 graduate and undergraduate s tudents .  The web si te  for  the meeting is  at
h t tp : / /www.hou .us ra .edu /mee t ings / lpsc2016/ .

This conference brings together international specialists in petrology, geochemistry,
geophysics,  geology, and astronomy to present the latest  results  of research in planetary
science. The five-day conference will  be organized by parallel  sessions of contributed
presentat ions that  emphasize planetary processes  in  addi t ion to  presentat ions related to
planetary bodies.  The meeting will  provide a unique opportunity for scientists  from around
the world to talk about the fascinating and important  observations and discoveries enabled
by their  current,  recent and planned planetary missions and related scientific activit ies.

We look forward to seeing you here in Houston in March.

Best regards,

 

Dr. Stephen Mackwell 
Director,  Lunar and Planetary Institute 
on behalf  of
Lunar and Planetary Science Conference Organizing Committee 
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